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Windham VT Selectboard Meeting Minutes 

December 29, 2020 Special Meeting 
  
 
 
Present via Zoom web conference: 
 
Maureen Bell, Selectboard Chair Peter Chamberlain, Selectman 
Kord Scott, Selectman Joyce Cumming, Selectboard Clerk  
  
Call to order  
 
Maureen announced the meeting and called the meeting to order at 10:02 a.m. 
 
Additions to Agenda/Announcements/Reminders 
 
There were no additions, announcements or reminders. 
 
Public Comment 
 
There were no members of the public in attendance. 
 
2021 Budget Review – General Accounts and Highway 
 
Maureen noted that Kathy is not ready to present the 2021 budgets for General Accounts and 
Highway/Roads.  In response to a question about when the budget might be available, Maureen 
explained that the Treasurer received a lot of end-of –year invoices recently which need to be 
processed.  This will give the Selectboard a better perspective about any surplus funds which may be 
available to apply toward next year’s budget.  Maureen suggested rescheduling the budget review to 
Wednesday, January 6, 2021 at a special meeting; she will post the agenda and send the Zoom meeting 
link.*  
 
Adjournment 
 
Motion: To adjourn the special meeting at 10:04 a.m.—moved by Peter—all in favor. 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
 
Joyce Cumming 
Selectboard Clerk 
 
 
* Note:  the meeting date was subsequently changed to Thursday, January 7, 2021. 
   The Selectboard will hold its regular meeting on Monday, January 4, 2021.  


